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From:

Sent:Tue, 12 Nov 2024 06:10:08 +0000
To:Entertainment Licensing

Subject:

Importance:Normal

You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important

To whom it may concern:

I'm writing in response for the current license request from Chicken Stop 92 Queens
Road, Leeds, LS6 1HU.

I oppose the request to extend timings to open late night and remove the alcohol license.

The reasons I oppose this are as follows:

The shop has previously been opening late night sometimes to Sam.
The customers mainly drunk students are always disturbing me at night.

I have had many incidents were students are signing loudly and been quite boisterous
next to my flat after visiting the shop.

They have been times where they have actually been urinating in my_

There have been loud arguments and fights. Bottles been smashed on the road.

The cars coming and going in the streets, mostly customers and delivery drivers blasting
loud music, doors slamming etc.

I have always questioned the fact that how a shop can be opened so late next to
residential houses especially the fact it's joint to a house also, didn't really think it should
have been given hot food planning in the first place, that's if it actually has it as I have
noticed a lot of shops have been opening with out proper planning in the area.

It will have a detrimental affect on the residents who actually need sleep at night if it was
to be allowed to be opened after 11pm legally, as since it has been opening so late
without a license and we have experienced what happens to allow it would not be fair on
residents.

I hope you consider my comments. I can provide my details on request as long as you do
not share them with the owners as I don't want to be targeted for opposing the request.
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Thankyou,
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